
 
From: Dempster, Lisa <LisaDempster@gov.nl.ca>  
Sent: November 4, 2021 12:03 PM 
To:
Cc: Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca>;
Subject: Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of 
Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador 
 
Thank you for taking the time to outline your concerns. A lot of dialogue happening on this 
important file and for now, there’s been a brief pause as I understand it.   
 
We are currently in the process of working with Hydro and the Municipality of Mary’s Harbour to set up 
a meeting within next two weeks.  
 
Trust your doing well. Stay safe!!! 

Lisa Dempster, MHA 
 
Cartwright-L’Anse au Clair 
Minister Responsible  for Indigenous Affairs & Reconciliation, 
Minister Responsible for Labrador Affairs, & Deputy Government House Leader 
 
Constituency  1 (800) 286-9118 
Departmental 1 (709) 729-2073  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Nov 3, 2021, at 9:04 PM, wrote: 

  
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
  
<Letter to NL PUB. November 02, 2021.pdf> 
 
“This email and any attached files are intended for the sole use of the primary and copied addressee(s) 
and may contain privileged and/or confidential information. Any distribution, use or copying by any 
means of this information is strictly prohibited. If you received this email in error, please delete it 
immediately and notify the sender.” 
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